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  The legislature should not be punishing corporations that want to do business in 

Oregon. The legislature made a tragic mistake when they created a CAT tax. They 

did not include pharmacies as an essential business consequently we lost Bi-Mart 

pharmacies which had pharmacies in rural areas of Oregon.  LaPine, Sisters, 

Prineville, Madras lost essential medical care as well as other parts of rural Oregon.  I 

am in favor of this bill. 
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